PARTICIPATION POLICY REMINDER
Although we LOVE our future Children’s Corner students we cannot have them in our classrooms until they are enrolled as a student.  National Association of the Education of Young Children and our insurance will not allow us to have siblings who are not enrolled at Children’s Corner to be in the classroom on participation days.  Siblings will need to stay at home on those days that you are required to help in the classroom.  Here are several options for you if you are unable to find childcare for your little one.

· Swap babysitting with another Children’s Corner parent (The Sunday School rooms on the first floor are available to us for this purpose)
· Have a family friend, an aunt, an uncle, or a grandparent come participate 

· Arrange for a paid participator (Cost is $30)  

Thank you in advance for understanding the importance of coming solo!  It is important to your preschooler that they have your undivided attention while you are the participator!
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